























Rodalyn Gerardo

From: Rodalyn Gerardo <rgerardo@guamopa.org>
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 3:13 PM

To: viw@vlwilliamslaw.com

Cc: ‘Jerrick Hernandez'; ‘Andriana Quitugua'
Subject: OPA-PA-15-008 Notice of Pre-Hearing
Attachments: 15-008 Notice of Pre-Hearing.pdf

Hafa Adai Attorney Williams,
Please acknowledge receipt of this email and attached Notice of Pre-Hearing for OPA-PA-15-008.

Best Regards,

Rodalyn May A. Gerardo, CIA, CGFM, CPA, CGAP, CGMA
Audit Supervisor

Office of Public Accountability

Tel. (671) 475-0390 ext. 204

Fax (671) 472-7951

kkkkhkkkkhkkhhhkkhhhkhhhhkrhhhrkrhhhhhhhhrkrhrirrs

This e-mail transmission and accompanying attachment(s) may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient of this e-mail, please inform the sender and delete the email transmission, as well as any other electronic or hard
copies immediately. Do not distribute or disclose the contents to anyone. Thank You.








